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MEDIA ALERT

Contact: Angela D. Fountain, Vice President of Communications and Public Relations
0.(804) 780-4167 | M.(804) 718-5876

Date: March 24, 2023

Joint Announcement with Senator Warner & RRHA CEO Steven

Nesmith regarding Infrastructure Funding
-- Monday, March 27, 2023, at 115 p.m.-2:30 p.m.--

WHEN: Monday, March 27, 2023
1:15 p.m.-2:30 p.m.

WHERE: Armstrong Renaissance Community Room
1665 N 31%, Richmond, VA 23223

WHAT: United States Senator Mark Warner, Richmond VA Mayor Levar Stoney, and
Richmond Redevelopment and Housing Authority CEO Steven Nesmith
announce around advancing affordable housing in the City of Richmond.

For information about RRHA's current and upcoming news, events and programs, visit our
website at rrha.com or contact our Call Center at (804) 780-4200, or toll free at 1-833-750-
7742. You can also view current and upcoming news, events and activities on our social

media platforms: Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and Linkedin
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